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   A message from Mrs Atherton  

What an amazing Art lesson Owls had 
this week. We were developing our   

pencil skills by observing closely to 

create beautiful botanical drawings  

Sometimes, in just one week at Burton Green, it feels like we have one     
hundred magical moments. We could probably do a newsletter every day to 

celebrate what is happening in our lovely school!  
 

We’ve had some amazing visits 
and visitors over the years. This 
week was definitely one of the best 
ever. One of our lovely parents  
arranged for a member of Ballet 
Black to come and share her    

experiences with the children. This 
was inspirational and the whole 
of Key Stage 2 did a ballet dance 

(check out Twitter—it is very    
special.) 

Tombola and Cake Sale 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are holding a bake sale and tombola on 
Wednesday 19th October at 3.30pm. This is 
to raise money for books across school. We 
would appreciate any donations of buns 

and also items for the tombola. Please bring 
change—buns will be 50p and the tombola 

will be £1. Thank you! 



 

  
 

 

  
Foxes visit to York Minster 

 

 
In PSHE, Hares 
were talking 
about being 

PROUD! 
 

The children 
loved finding 
out how Miss 
C is proud of 
them, and  

writing tickets 
to their friends 
to tell them 

what they do 
SO WELL!  

Foxes had a wonderful visit to York Minster this week. They did a     
scavenger hunt to find out lots of information. Kalen explained “At the end 
we had to find lots of parts such as: a dragon, a monkey and a golden   

eagle holding a bible.” 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception): 98%  
  
Hares (Year 1/2): 92%     
            
Owls (Year 3/4): 94%           
 
Badgers (Year 4/5): 95%       
 
Foxes (Year 5/6): 97%        
 
Whole School:  95% 

 

The winning class this week are: 
 
 

 
 

 

On Thursday, Mr Holmes took two 
teams to a football tournament 

against Forest of Galtres school and 
Skelton primary.  

 
The atmosphere was brilliant and 

the children not only played     
brilliantly but were fantastic role 

models. 
We won most of our matches. Issy 
described the event: “I thought it 
was amazing and my great goal 

flew into the bottom corner!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wed 19th Oct: Tombola and Cake Sale 

3.30pm 

Thurs 20th Oct: Art Day 

Thurs 20th Oct: Open evening for new 

starters (Reception Sep 2023) 

Friday 21st Oct: 

Non-uniform 

Diwali day 

Fri 21st October: Break up for half 

term 

Mon 31st October: Back to school 

 

 

 


